
“O’NEALS”  SPONSOR  CAMPAIGN
WORKING

Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
Catholic  League’s  ongoing
campaign against the ABC show,
“The Real O’Neals”:

It is extremely important that our supporters continue to ask
the advertisers on this show to reconsider their sponsorship.
For example, we have had productive conversations with several
sponsors lately. In particular, we would like to single out
Goya Foods, Inc. for their assurance that they will no longer
advertise on the show.

We will ask our supporters to contact another sponsor starting
again tomorrow.
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